
February 2019 

REV. MITCHELL J. CETKOWSKI - KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 6201 

Grand Knight Letter 

 Meetings: 

Council: 1st & 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM.  

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



Brothers, 

The year has gotten off to a great start at the Columbian Club.  We enjoyed the NFL playoffs and Super 

Bowl and we had a successful Race for Life fundraiser with Karaoke night featuring the Ladies of the 

Knights bartending. I want to thank Tony Konior and his crew for running the Chili Cook-off.  It was a fun 

event enjoyed by everyone.  Thank you to all responsible for organizing karaoke night and to all the    

ladies that served drinks. We raised over $500 for Chloe. And even though the game was a dud, the    

Super Bowl party was a hit. Thank you to everyone that helped setup and cleanup and that made or 

brought food for the party. Big thanks go out to PCCP Andy Pavelko for designing the t-shirts and his 

lovely wife Roni with all her help setting up and cleaning up. And of course my own wife, LAP Erin    

Bradley for basically doing everything from the shopping, to cooking, to organizing. The day would not 

have been a success without you.  

February may be the shortest month, but it’s when we host our biggest event, The Race for Life. Come 

down on Sunday, February 17th to help support this special event. Doors open at 11am, We’ll have a 

huge gift auction, raffles, 50/50’s, enough food to feed a small country, and of course the Daytona 500 

on all our 11 TVs.  

As far as the Club itself, January was a quite month. We didn’t do any major projects to the building and 

nothing broke (knock on wood). In the next couple months, we will be looking into getting a storage 

shed installed in the backyard and also making some changes to our bylaws. I invite all of you to attend 

our meetings to find out more information. 

And finally, as many of you know these past 6 months have not been easy for me. After being              

diagnosed with lymphoma last July and undergoing chemotherapy, it was a challenge for me to         

dedicate all the time I wanted to the Club. But I am happy to say, that with all you support and all your 

prayers, I am now in complete remission and back on track or a healthy future. And in these next five 

months I’ll do everything I can to make the Columbian Club a place for you and your family to enjoy. 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day. God Bless. 

Michael Bradley CCP 
 

“You know you’re in love when you can’t fall asleep because  

reality is finally better than your dreams”  

- Dr. Seuss 

Columbian Club President Letter 
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Ladies & Gentlemen, 

Well it seems we should have an early Spring according to the all-knowing Punxsutawney Phil! 

Thankfully, until then we were all warmed up at the Annual Chili Cook-Off held in January – 

thanks to all those who entered their chili and to those who came to “taste & judge”!  Once 

again, Tony Konior ran a fun and successful event! 

 

Also, in January the Race for Life committee were hard at work running events to help fund-

raise for Chloe including Breakfast at Applebee’s, Dining to Donate night at everyone’s favorite, 

Texas Roadhouse and a Ladies Bartending Night!   

 

We are looking forward to another successful Race for Life fundraiser on February 17, 2019 – 

the Ladies Auxiliary have bought a Sponsorship for the T-Shirts and will be there to help the 

Committee solicit, wrap baskets and work the event that day!  This is always a great way to 

help families in our community through a very difficult time.   

 

On a personal note, I’d like to say a big THANK YOU to everyone for all your prayers and sup-

port over the last 6 months.  I can now say that Michael is in “CR” Complete Remission!  We 

are so very blessed and again thankful for all the good wishes and support. 

 

Here’s to moving forward! 
 

Erin Bradley 

Ladies Auxiliary President 

Council 6201 

Ladies Auxiliary President's Letter 
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Prayer to  

Fr. Michael J. Mcgivney 
O great and glorious God, you imbued 

your holy priest, Father Michael J. 

McGivney, with deep priestly  

virtue and especially with pastoral 
concern for the poor, the orphan, the 
widow, for the Christian education of 
youth, for the protection of the faith 

of the working man of his day. 
 

Now that his priestly ministry 
 continues to spread to countless  

millions throughout the world 
through the efforts and influence of 

the Order of the Knights of Columbus, 
which Father McGivney founded, we 

beseech you, Heavenly Father, to 
raise your faithful servant, Michael, to 

the honors of the altar.  
 

We ask this favor through 
our Lord Jesus Christ and His holy 

mother, Mary and our mother. 
Amen  





 

Knights of Columbus #6201 

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

 

For These We Pray 

 

Chris Hunt 

Hellen Ludwig 

Mary Ellen Kennedy 

Wally Washington 

Armed Service Personnel 

 

All of our deceased brothers and their families  

Ann Taylor & Family 

Andy Minoulli 

Joe Tetro 

Bryan Eaton 

PGK Vincent Ignizio 

Brother of Mark Vincent 

 

 


